お客様各位

コッペパン販売終了のお知らせ

ザ・ワンファイブ大阪なんば道頓堀をご利用いただき誠にありがとうございます。 これまでロビーにて行っておりましたコッペパンの販売につきまして、運営上の都合により 2025 年 3 月 31 日をもちまして終了することとなりました。 皆さまにはご迷惑をおかけいたしますが、ご理解の程、よろしくお願い申し上げます。

ザ・ワンファイブ大阪なんば道頓堀 支配人

NOTICE

Dear Guests

Thank you for staying at The OneFive Osaka Namba Dotonbori.

We will end for selling hot dog bun sandwiches on March 31, 2025.

We regret to inform you that, effective April 1, 2025 onwards, we will no longer be selling any breads.

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

The OneFive Osaka Namba Dotonbori Hotel Manager

